
From: Val
To: Sam
Subject: FW: Zipperer meeting 7/2/2021
Date: Tuesday, July 6, 2021 10:17:00 AM

 
 

From: Justin Zipperer <JustinZipperer@johnlscott.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, July 6, 2021 10:11 AM
To: Val <valw@apssm.com>
Subject: FW: Zipperer meeting 7/2/2021
 
 
 
 
 
Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone
 
 
 
 
 
-------- Original message --------
From: Jesse Cox <jesse.cox@co.kittitas.wa.us>
Date: 7/2/21 3:50 PM (GMT-08:00)
To: "Kelly Bacon (CD)" <kelly.bacon.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us>
Cc: Dan Carlson <dan.carlson@co.kittitas.wa.us>, Arden Thomas <arden.thomas@co.kittitas.wa.us>,
Holly Erdman <Holly.erdman@co.kittitas.wa.us>, Tristen Lamb <tristen.lamb@co.kittitas.wa.us>,
Jeremy Johnston <jeremy.johnston@co.kittitas.wa.us>, Stephanie Moore Zipperer
<stephaniemo@johnlscott.com>
Subject: Zipperer meeting 7/2/2021
 
Good afternoon Kelly,
 
I just wanted to give you an update on the Zipperer short plat.  This afternoon Arden, Holly, and
myself had a meeting with Justin and Stephanie Zipperer to go over what was needed for both Public
Health, and Public Works regarding their short plat.  We were able to collect the information that we
needed from them regarding water mitigation along with discussing that an updated plat map
showing the boundary line moved to satisfy the minimum 50’ setback to the existing well, and
showing the new wells location would be needed.  I spoke with Dan to get his approval to allow for
an updated plat map which has already been surveyed to be utilized without having to start the
platting process over since there will be no changes to the minimum lot sizes, or density
requirements. The plat map adjustment is simply a boundary line adjustment to satisfy a well
setback requirement in response to Public Health comment. At this time, and with expected changes
to the plat map Public Health, and Public Works per discussion with Arden all requirements have
been satisfied.

mailto:valw@apssm.com
mailto:samw@apssm.com
mailto:jesse.cox@co.kittitas.wa.us
mailto:kelly.bacon.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us
mailto:dan.carlson@co.kittitas.wa.us
mailto:arden.thomas@co.kittitas.wa.us
mailto:Holly.erdman@co.kittitas.wa.us
mailto:tristen.lamb@co.kittitas.wa.us
mailto:jeremy.johnston@co.kittitas.wa.us
mailto:stephaniemo@johnlscott.com


 
Arden-please feel free to correct anything that I may have got incorrect.
 
 
Thank you,
 
Jesse Cox, RS, Environmental Health Supervisor
P: 509.962.7005 | F: 509.962.7581 | E: jesse.cox@co.kittitas.wa.us
Kittitas County Public Health Department
507 N Nanum St Suite 102, Ellensburg WA 98926
www.co.kittitas.wa.us/health
 

Please tell us how we’re doing: KCPHD Customer Survey
 

 
 

The information transmitted by this email is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed. This email may contain
confidential and/or privileged material. If you are not the intended recipient of this message, be aware that any use, review,
retransmission, distribution, or reproduction is strictly prohibited. If you received this in error, please contact the sender immediately and
delete the material from all devices. 
message id: 38eb45916c6dcbdac24bb8719d004a14
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